RECEIVED

AUG 10 2009 CITY MANAGERS OFFICE LAWRENCE, KS



Board of Directors

President Neil Salkind August 5, 2009

Health Care Access Clinic
Healthcare for the Uninsured Since 1988

Vice President

Elizabeth Weeks

Secretary Sheryle D'Amico

Treasurer Brian Iverson

Member at Large Sally Brandt

Toni Dudley

Heather Frost

David Goering, MD

Paula Hatcher

Jim Henry

Kay Henry

Wayne Osness

Scott Swedlund

Verdell Taylor

Medical Director David Goering, MD David Corless, City Manager

City of Lawrence 6 E 6th Street

Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear David:

The Health Care Access Clinic would like to request an extension to our lease at 1920 Moodie Road. While our clinical services will be moving to 330 Maine, we wish to expand our health education services at the Moodie Road location and expect to partner with several agencies for maximum utilization of the space.

Enclosed please find our lease extension agreement and rent payment for the next five years. Please return a signed copy at your convenience. We extend our gratitude to the City for continuing to provide this building so our dollars can go further for uninsured patient care.

Sincerely,

Nikki King

Executive Director